
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As you may know, children in years 1-6 receive an annual written report throughout their 

time at Penpol School.  

We use the Tapestry online portfolio system to report more regularly to parents and carers 

of our Reception pupils. The Tapestry system also provides details on how children are 

working in relation to the expectations of the Early Years Foundation Stage Profile.  

To compliment this, our Reception teachers each prepare a final summary statement for 

each child which is also uploaded onto Tapestry.  

These summaries will be uploaded onto your child’s Tapestry profile next week. Following 

this and up until September, you will then be able to download your child’s Tapestry 

account in full. Further details on how to do this will be provided in the coming days.  

If you are having a difficulties accessing Tapestry or have any questions at all, please do 

not hesitate to get in touch.  

 

Many thanks,  

 

Chris Chislett 

Headteacher 

head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk  
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